
NOTICE OF PROPOSED BY-LAW  

TO CLOSE AND SELL PORTION OF A LANE  
 

TAKE NOTICE THAT the Council of the Corporation of the Town of Georgina proposes to pass 

a by-law to stop up, close and sell a portion of the lane situated south of Irving Drive and north 

of Sixth Street (PIN No. 03537-1055) in the Town of Georgina, Regional Municipality of York 
and shown below on the key map; 
 

AND TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the proposed By-law is to authorize the sale and 
conveyance of the lane to an abutting land owner(s). 
 

AND TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the proposed by-law will be reviewed by Council at the 

meeting to be held on Wednesday, Nov. 17, 2021 at 9 a.m. via Zoom Video Conferencing, 
and at that time Council will hear any person in support or in opposition to the proposed by-law.  
 
Providing comments: Any person may make written or verbal representation either in support of 
or in opposition to the proposed by-law. Written comments should be emailed on or before Nov. 
4, 2021 to Mamata Baykar, Deputy Clerk at mbaykar@georgina.ca. Additional information on 
this matter can be obtained from the Clerk’s Department at (905) 476-4301 Ext. 2257. 
  
Dated this 14th day of October, 2021 
 
Mamata Baykar, Deputy Clerk 
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